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Board Notes 
 
Are you interested in online GED education, 
either as a learner or a tutor? Through GED 
Academy you have the opportunity to study for 
your GED online for free! As a tutor, you have 
the opportunity to help a learner to achieve 
this goal.  We are still able to assist others 
seeking education through distance learning 
with a variety of online options.  Training will be 
provided for those interested.   

LVG Spotlight 
 
Did you know that LVG also helps 
with workforce development? We 
have access to a program through 
ProLiteracy called Workforce Atlas 
to help prospective workers better 
prepare for their future 
employment.  It is a free online 
career pathway program designed 
exclusively with the adult learner 
in mind.  We also have hands-on 
books for use as well. If you or 
anyone you know could benefit 
from this program please 
contact us via email or phone. 

This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Math! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
If a = −4, and b = 3, what is |a − b|? 
 
A.  1 
B.  3 
C.  4 
D.  7 
 
 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 6/1! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - May Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 

Upcoming Events! 

Event: Giving Tuesday Now 
Date: May, 2020 
Additional Info: Giving Tuesday Now is a 
new global day of giving and unity as an 
emergency response to the unprecedented 
need caused by COVID-19. It is an 
opportunity for people around the world to 
stand together in unity – to use their 
individual power of generosity to remain 
connected and heal. People can show their 
generosity in a variety of ways – whether 
it’s helping a neighbor, advocating for an 
issue, sharing a skill, or giving to causes, 
every act of generosity counts. We all have 
gifts to give, and with social media, online 
giving, delivery, mail, and phones, there 
are limitless ways to use your generosity to 
support others!  


